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BY EMAIL AND RESS 

 

 

August 26, 2021 

 

Ms. Christine E. Long 

Registrar  

Ontario Energy Board 

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Long: 

 

EB-2021-0107 – Hydro One Networks Inc. Leave to Construct Application – Ansonville TS 

and Kirkland Lake TS A8K/A9K Refurbishment Project – FIPPA Confirmation 

 

Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”) applied to the Ontario Energy Board under section 92 

of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998, for leave to upgrade existing transmission line facilities 

(“A8K A9K Project” or “Project”) near the townships of Iroquois Falls, Black River-Matheson, 

and Kirkland Lake. 

 

Hydro One is confirming that the documents filed in support of Hydro One’s referenced 

application do not include any personal information under the Freedom of Information and 

Protection of Privacy Act (Ontario) ("FIPPA"). 

 

An electronic copy of this Application and Evidence has been filed through the OEB’s Regulatory 

Electronic Submission System. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Joanne Richardson 


